
Quin Clooney Maghera Parish Notes 
                 22nd Sunday in Ordinary Time 2nd September 2018 

Your prayers are requested for the repose of the soul of John Conlon, Quin & Sligo Town. Father of Michael Con-
lon, Manorview. Funeral took place in Sligo during the week. 

Daily Mass: (Quin): Mon—Weds 9.30am, Thurs– Fri: 10am 

Offertory Donations: Three Churches €665 plus €490 via Ennis & Doora/Barefield .Tellers Quin 9th September Mary 
Culligan & Bride O’Brien 

Pray & Play: Sunday 9th September Team 1: Una Clune, Mary O’Reagan, Aoife Skehan 

Pastoral Council will have its first meeting after summer tomorrow Monday 3rd sept. at 8pm in the meeting room 
above the sacristy in Quin Church. All Members are urged to try and attend & new members are more than welcome. 

First Friday : Friday next 7th September is the first Friday of the month. The sick & housebound will be visited on Mon-
day & Tuesday  

Information evenings on the new volunteer Ministry of Catechist and Ministry of Pastoral Care being developed  
by the Diocese will be held at three locations around the  Diocese in early September. These are the venues, times and 
dates: 1. Kilrush, Community Centre: Wednesday, September 12th at 8p.m 2. Ennis, Pastoral Centre: September 13th 
at 8p.m 3. Obama Plaza, Moneygall, Monday 17th September at 8p.m. All these meetings, Bishop Fintan will be present 
to formally launch the new Ministries and the Pastoral development team will respond to any questions 

Club Léitheoireachta ag tosú ar an gCéadaoin 5 Meán Fómhair. Fáilte roimh gach leibhéal Gaeilge./Irish language 
book club resuming from Wednesday 05th September. Every level of Irish welcome. Venue/Ionad: 'An Clár as Gaeilge' 
office, 2 Barrack Close, Barrack Street, Ennis, close to the Gourmet Store, Ennis every Wednesday 2.30pm Gach eolas/
Details ó: 065-6864474 

Catholic Grandparents Association Annual National Grandparents Pilgrimage September 9th 2018, 

Knock Shrine 2.30pm. Everybody welcome to honour & thank  Grandparents alive & dead for all they have done for us 
down through the ages. Chief Celebrant Archbishop Jude Thaddeus Okolo, Apostolic Nuncio -  Combined Choirs of 
Knock Parish - The Tuttle Family -  Dana sings 'Our Lady of Knock' 
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Eucharistic Adoration Quin Church,  

next Thursday and every Thursday, 

Vigil observed 9.30am to 5.30pm.  

Why not drop in for a few minutes? 
  

Fr. Tom O’Gorman - Co Parish Priest Abbey Cluster  
087-2285355 Parish Secretary,  065 6825612   

www.quinclooneymagheraparish.ie              
parishqcm@gmail.com        Broadcasting on FM 107.9 mhz 

Masses                                               Anniversaries 
Sat. 1st Septem-

ber ( Clooney) 

7.00pm  No Intention 

Sun. 2nd Sept. 

(Quin)  

11am No Intention 

Sun. 2nd Sept.  

(Maghera) 

9.30am No Intention 

Sat. 8th Sept.

(Clooney) 

7.00pm  Noel Williams Clooney 

Sun. 9th Sept. 

(Mahgera) 

9.30am No Intention 

Sun. 9th Sept.  

(Quin) 

11am Bridie Doherty, Ballykilty 



Quin Taekwondo Split the Pot:: Total pot €108. Congratulation to this week’s winner Margaret Enright  who wins 
€54.Best of luck for next week. Spilt the pot buckets and envelopes are located in our local shops, pubs, laundry and in 
Molloy’s butchers in Roslevan. All the best for next week 

Quin Basketball Club "Abbey Lakers" will resume their sessions next Friday September 7th in Gurteen for Stu-
dents from 4th class up. Hoping also to hold sessions for 2nd & 3rd class students on Saturdays in Quin community 
hall. Registration & information for the upcoming season will take place in Quin Hall this Monday evening September 
3rd from 7pm. As always we are looking for help with coaching & administration. Further information from Linda 
0872252608 

Youth 2000 prayer meeting restarts September 7th. Join us every Friday at 7pm in the Poor Clare’s Oratory, Ennis. 
Join other young adults for prayer and reflection followed by tea and chats in the Friary. All are welcome.  

Evelyn Mac Mahon School of Speech & Drama Classes resuming. Classes available for Primary & Secondary 
pupils. For  further info. Tel: Evelyn Mac Mahon A.L.C.M.T.D. L.L.C.M.T.D. F.L.C.M. 0851884158. 

THEATRO PERFOMING ARTS (with Helen Ball) classes resuming Thurs, September 20th Enrol @ Ennis Leisure 
Complex– wed 12th & Thurs 13th—3-6pm. Classes for Girls & Boys from 5+yrs to 12+yrs old. Sing, Dance, Act & 
Shine with Confidence! Visit : www.theatro.ie or email: theatroperformingarts@gmail.com or Txt: 0870657307 

Lotto drawn number:7-11-15-20 No winner .€40 winners 1.Chris Brennan C/O Abbey Tavern 2. Kate Cremin, Quin. 
3.Rita O’Halloran, Ballyhickey.4.Jimmie Kelly, Lifford, Ennis. 5. Carmel Clune, Keevagh  Next week draw in village Inn 
Jackpot :€ 14,300.                                                   

                                                          Diocesan Notes   

Lourdes Autumn Pilgrimage: Due to great demand for the Autumn pilgrimage a second aircraft has been secured 
for the Autumn Pilgrimage on Sunday 7th October returning Friday 12th October  €679 pps with €10 discount for online 
booking to joewalshtours.ie 

Medugorje Pilgrimage September 12-19th. Spiritual directors Fr. Martin Shanahan & Fr. Martin Blake. Contact 
Jimmy at(085) 738 5385.  

Rome/San Giovanni Easter 2019 with Papal Ceremonies in Rome for the Easter Period 7 nights €995 pps Pay-
ments can be made in instalments contact James Treacy on 061921470 or 086057221 

POST OF CHOIR DIRECTOR IN THE CATHEDRAL, ENNIS: is Friday, September 14
th
 2018.The Cathedral of 

Sts Peter and Paul, Ennis, is seeking to appoint a Choir Director.  The post is a part time post with the expectation that 
the Director will lead one choir rehearsal during the week and lead one Sunday Eucharist. The Director will also serve 
the Christmas and Holy Week Liturgies and other occasional liturgies as they arise during the year. Attendance at 
planning meetings for liturgy will also be necessary. Applicants are invited to submit a letter of application together with 
their Curriculum Vitae with the names of two referees, one of whom should be a member of the clergy of the Diocese of 
Killaloe.  Essential criteria are listed below and need to be specifically referred to in the CV.Essential criteria:  To have 
an understanding of good Liturgy.To have experience in directing choral ensembles/choirs.Further details can be 
obtained by contacting Fr Tom Ryan V.F at the Cathedral House Station Road   Ennis, Co. Clare .  Tel (065) 
6824043.  Please submit your CV and letter of application to Fr Tom Ryan V.F. Cathedral House Station Road , 
Ennis,  Co. Clare. V95 HD7X. The closing date for applications  

For adults interested in undertaking a Leaving Cert programme in subjects such as Maths, English, History 
or Geography,  the Back To Education Initiative will hold information sessions at its Further Education and Training 
Centre campus in Clonroad, Ennis on Monday September 3rd at 7:30pm and at its Bru Na Sionna Campus in Shannon 
on Tuesday September 4th at 7:30pm.  For further information , contact the BTEI office on 065 6824819. 

Burren Peaks Walking Festival Saturday 22nd & Sunday 23rd Sept, Ballyvaughan, Co. Clare: Groups, 
Clubs & Individual walkers all welcome. All walks are graded and guided by members of local walking club - Take the 
opportunity to walk for a charity of your choice.  Festival Dinner Sat night in Monks Bar & Restaurant, Ballyvaughan 
followed by talk & slideshow presentation by Burren expert Dr. Brendan Dunford, & Eoin Hogan, Rural Recreation 
Officer - all are welcome. For more info and to book your walks & dinner please 
visit www.burrenpeakswalkingfestival.com or phone 087 7779714.         

Vocational Training Opportunities Scheme(VTOS): Free courses offered in the areas of Business Administra-
tion, Tourism with Business, Tour Guiding, Graphic Design and General Learning are offered by the Ennis VTOS pro-
gramme at the Further Education and Training Centre, Clonroad Business Park.  Recruitment is presently open. You 
may be eligible if you are over 21 and in receipt of a Social Welfare Payment or signing for credits. Travel allowance is 
payable. Contact Helen or Irene at 065 6897649 or learningandskills.ie. 

http://joewalshtours.ie/
http://www.burrenpeakswalkingfestival.com/
http://learningandskills.ie/

